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Dear Students (copied to Parents/Carers) 
 
1A to 2A Progression Day - 17 June 
 
We hope you’ve had a good Work Experience Week and are looking forward to your return to 

campus on Monday. Please ensure you check your timetables on MyProgress for any minor 

changes to rooming. Also ensure you’re checking the StudentCommonRoom and emails regularly, 

for updates regarding key events and activities during this busy period. 

 

Progress Review 4 (which includes Transfer Exam results) will be released on Thursday 12 
June at 1.20pm on MyProgress. This will be followed by 1A to 2A Progression Day on 
Tuesday 17 June, when all students will have an individual 2A Enrolment appointment alongside 

attending the Progression Lecture in the Duckering Hall (usual timetable will be suspended on this 

day). Please read the attached guidance document carefully and speak to your Tutor if you 

have any concerns or queries. We have a Targeted Parents Evening taking place on Thurs 19 
June. 

 
Best wishes 
 
Andrea John 
Vice Principal (Pastoral) 
 

https://www.collyers.ac.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/1A-to-2A-Enrolment-2025-Process-Guidance-Students.pdf

